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Hello everyone! Welcome back to another year at Kei-Sho, and 

another year of Kei-Sho Chronicles. With the new school year, 

teachers and students are busy with all the ceremonies and 

preparation. I was late to see the Sakura this year, many of the trees I 

saw were becoming green. But they were still beautiful. Unfortunately, 

most of the Sakura had fallen before the entrance ceremony, but it was 

beautiful while it lasted. In this month’s issue, we will look at Kei-Sho’s 

entrance ceremony, and opening ceremony.  

  



Entrance Ceremony: 

On the 5th of April, Kei-Sho held the first 

event of the year. The Entrance 

Ceremony for the new first-year 

students. The new students arrived at 

Kei-Sho in the morning and proceeded to 

their homerooms, where they met their teachers and fellow classmates. The 

ceremony started with the new students entering the hall while the Keika 

Symphonic Band was playing. (It is always nice to hear the band play) 

The ceremony itself was like previous years, 

with the students being introduced, and 

with speeches from the principal, PTA 

president, as well as representatives of the 

current students and new students. 

After the ceremony, the students left the 

hall to applause and another song from the 

band. They then returned to their 

classrooms for instructions and to prepare 

for the new year. Welcome to Kei-Sho! Do 

your best! 

 

  



Opening Ceremony: 

The next time the new students came to school was April 8th. This time, with the 

new 2nd and 3rd year students as well. On the 8th, Kei-Sho held the first Opening 

Ceremony of the year. But before the ceremony could start, the new students 

had to be introduced to the current students. While the 2nd and 3rd year 

students waited in the hall, the 1st year students entered, class by class. After 

they had all entered, the student council welcomed them with a speech and 

flowers. And with that, the new students became a part of Kei-Sho. 

 

 

 

 

After the new students were welcomed, the opening ceremony began as usual. 

One large part of the first opening ceremony, was the introduction of teachers. 

This year, Kei-Sho only has one new teacher, but many teachers have changed 

roles, including the principal and vice-principal. The ceremony ended with 

speeches from the guidance officer and the new principal.  

The spring holidays have ended, and a new year has started at Kei-

Sho! Some things have changed, but many things remain the same. 

Do your best everyone!         - Llew 


